DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY S&T REPORT
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

PURPOSE OF STUDY

A special study of the Department of the Navy (DON) Science and
Technology (S&T) Program was initiated in the summer of 1995 under the

auspices of the Naval Research Advisory Committee (NRAC) at the request
of the Assistant Secretary of the Navy for Research, Development, and
Acquisition [ASN(RD&A)]. The Panel was asked to make recommendations
to the DON relative to maintaining a strong and dynamic S&T base.



